
 
 

          

           

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
 

Under the provisions of the State College Contracts Law, Chapter 64 of 

Title 18-A, The College of New Jersey is notifying all contractors planning 

on submitting proposals for  the Centennial Hall Partial Room Air 

Conditioning Project (AB200023) that due to COVID-19, an 

announcement is posted on The College’s website at 

http://bids.pages.tcnj.edu/ providing information to bidders of the bid 

process.   
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